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New York maple value of production increased in 2022 
 

ALBANY, NY --- New York’s 2022 value of production totaled $30.6 million, an increase of 25% from 2021, according 
to Charles Walker, state statistician for USDA’s National Agricultural Statistics Service (NASS), New York Field Office. 
The 2022 average price per gallon in New York was $37.50, down from $37.80 in 2021. The value of New York’s 2023 
maple syrup production will be published in the Crop Production Report in June, 2024. 
 
New York maple syrup production in 2023 was 750 thousand gallons, down 8% from 2022 production. The number of 
maple taps is estimated at 2.50 million in 2023, down from last year.  Yield per tap increased to 0.300 gallon per tap, 
up from 0.291 in 2022.   
 
The 2023 United States maple syrup production totaled 4.18 million gallons, down 15% from the previous season.  
 
 

 
For the complete Maple Syrup results, go to the June ‘Crop Production’ report: 

https://usda.library.cornell.edu/concern/publications/tm70mv177 
 
 

The ‘Crop Production’ report and all other NASS reports are available online at www.nass.usda.gov. 
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NASS is the federal statistical agency responsible for producing official data about U.S. agriculture and is committed to 
providing timely, accurate and useful statistics in service to U.S. agriculture. 
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